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broomfield area chamber of commerce

June 27, 1977 ~

Duane Pearsall

Statitrol

140 South Union

Denver, Colorado 80228

Thank you Duane. .

for your outstanding presentation at our annual meeting last month.
You did such a great job that our entire program for the next year
reflects the businessman's involvement in legislative issues.

I can't begin to thank you enough.

I finally got a copy of your picture to send to you and thought
you would enjoy it.

Look forward to seeing you again.
Best regards,

BROOMFIELD AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

/

At
Sherry D. Collins
Executive Vice President
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Enc. photograph
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